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                 Corporate                                                      NO:  R220

                       Report                                   COUNCIL DATE:  October 3,
2005

 
 
REGULAR COUNCIL

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: September 20,
2005

FROM: General Manager,
Engineering

FILE: 1204-505/11

SUBJECT: Contract Award MS 1204-505; Grandview Water
Pump Station

 
 
RECOMMENDATION
 

1.         Council set the expenditure authorization for Grandview Water Pump Station Project Contract M.S. 1204-505
to $3,873,000; and

 
2.         That Contract M.S. 1204-505 be awarded to G.C.L. Contracting & Engineering Inc. in the amount of

$3,687,755.00, including GST; and
 
Scope of Work
 
            Contract M.S. 1204-505 is for the construction of the replacement Grandview Water Pump Station.  During peak
hour demands, the existing interim pump station, at 15948 – 24 Avenue, is operating near its capacity.  The new pump
station, to be located beside the GVRD Grandview water reservoir at 16666 – 24 Avenue, will have adequate capacity for the
current demands and anticipated demands from the new NCPs in the area.
 
            Construction is expected to start in mid-October, and be completed by Summer of 2006, weather permitting.
 
Tender Results
 
            Tenders for this contract were received on September 14, 2005, with results as follows:
 
                        Contractor                                            Tender Amount with GST
 
1.         G.C.L. Contracting & Engineering Inc.  $3,687,755.00
2.         Tritech Group Ltd.                                            $3,723,332.50
3.         Westport Construction Group Inc.                    $4,536,800.00
 
            The Engineer's pre-tender estimate was $3,785,000, including GST.
Evaluation
 
            The tenders were checked for legal and mathematical errors.  All tenders were found to be correct.
 
            G.C.L. Contracting & Engineering Inc. is the lowest bidder and has no outstanding claims or legal issues with the
City.  They have satisfactorily completed similar work for the City in the past.  We recommend G.C.L. Contracting &
Engineering Inc. be awarded this contract.
 
Funding
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            Funding is available within the approved water utility budget for the project.
 
 
 
                                                                                    Paul Ham, P.Eng.
                                                                                    General Manager, Engineering
 
RS/rdd
 
c.c.  -   Manager, Utilities & Transportation – Engineering Dept.
        -   General Manager, Finance, Technology & HR Dept.
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